
Dave Barthelmy 

From: Dan Weinrich [dan@danweinrich.ccsend.com] on behalf of Dan Weinrich [danweinrich@charter.net]

Sent: Tuesday, October 21, 2008 08:37 AM

To: dbarthelmy@webmineral.com

Subject: New Updates - Auctions Closing

10/21/2008

 

We have updated the website with many new specimens. 

  

     * neat and attractive new fluorites from Namibia 

     * a good mix of things from collections recently acquired 

     * new specimens in the "Sale Galleries", all at 50% off! 

  

The auctions are closing tonight at 7 p.m. eastern standard time. 

  

Dan & Diana Weinrich 

http://www.danweinrich.com 
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